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 Doris Eames COMMNT2016/0941/P 29/03/2016  22:28:12  I write in connection with the above planning application. I have examined the plans and  I wish to 

object  to the inclusion of a skylight in the proposed living room area which will be directly underneath 

our bedroom window, we believe this will impact on our ability to sleep at night when the light is 

switched on especially during the winter months.  We have no further objects with the planning 

application made.
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